
9
th

 September 1990 

Roughten Gill 

 

Meet attended by I.Tyler Warren Allison and I.Hebson, (Doug and Julien Sharman 

non members) A.Westall and his brother drove up to Roughten Gill and by pure 

chance managed to find us. 

 

The gill adits were visited including a newly opened coffin level, Thief Gill level was 

also visited.  A walk over the fell and we descended into Red Gill and four people 

entered the main adit.  "The adit was completely secured and will require a substantial 

dig to regain entry".  The party returned to Fellside, A.Westall and his brother had in 

fact departed earlier and did not enter the Red Gill Mine. 

 


